
Dear Sponsors,

RE: THANKS FOR THE BIRTHDAY PARTY.

I hereby thank all our sponsors for supporting us in 
every situation. We thank you for helping us 
celebrate our birthdays every year. We also thank you 
for offering us gifts like biscuits, school bags, bed 
sheets and so forth. The sponsors have helped us to 
learn by giving us school fees. We are really grateful 
because some of us are orphans. We didn’t have 
hope for learning. May the Almighty God bless the

work of your hands. We shall be grateful when our 
thanks are received.


Yours sincerely,

Musoga Jovia

HEAD PREFECT- Omega School

August     


2024

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


Fred Tumwebaze

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by August 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Greetings to you in the name of Almighty God. Hope you are all doing well. We wish to share with you the excitement, joy, and happiness the 
Omega Children experienced today. We believe that though you were not here physically, spiritually you were with us. The party was moved to 
July 19, 2024. It was a wonderful and joyful day for both the children and workers at Omega School. Birthday party celebrations began with a 
delicious birthday lunch, accompanied by drinks which made everyone extremely happy. We had a wonderful praise and worship time, with 
Omega School Children’s Choir led by Pastor Becky, one of our children’s pastors at Omega Children’s Church. She also shared the Word of 
God. She preached about the 10 Commandments God gave to Moses which says “Honour your Father and your Mother” in the book of 
“Exodus: 20:12”. She encouraged children to give respect to their parents so that they may live long. She also emphasized not only to give 
them respect but also love them, and greet elders, and neighbors as well.  After all those encouraging words from the bible, we had some 
presentations from Omega School Children, a speech from the children’s representative, REACH representative, and the last words were left to 
me, the Director. I introduced birthday gifts given to Omega School children by the sponsors. This shows them the gracious love you have for us. 
We really appreciate it!  A birthday cake was shared along with biscuits, given to all children and staff. It was really marvelous. Finally the main 
birthday gift was given (a school bag) which came with wild shouts, showing that it was it was loved by each of them. We are humbled and 
grateful to each of you for showing love in a practical way. All this manifests God’s care for people in need.   A Big thank you always.     

God bless you all.           ….Fred Tumwebaze
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